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LETTER OF COLLABORATION 

 
Greetings, 

 
We would like to acknowledge the fruitful collaborations with Dr. Silvy Mathew, Department 

of Botany, Vimala College (Autonomous), Thrissur, Kerala, India   in the previous years, where working 

together we have achieved two scientific publications as well we are working on ongoing projects related 

with “Nanotechnological implications on Agri-Food production and their dynamics on root system in 

mineral uptake, biochemical and toxic activity”. 

 

A mutual beneficial collaboration between the Institutions to support and fruitful collaboration to 

support the scientific community and knowledge transfer. Our collaboration can support the 

understanding and reduction of the knowledge gap in the area of Phytochemistry, biochemical activity 

in the field of agri-food production using Nanomaterials. This collaboration could be measured via our 

scientific publications, collaboration the students, participating in optional courses and seminars 

between these two Institutions.  

We look forward to a productive research collaboration, students sharing, participation in optional 

courses between our institutions. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Dr. Dhirendra Kumar Tiwari. 

Young Scientist (Nanotechnology). 

Cátedras CONACYT / LADIPA-COLMICH. 

Work Phone: (352) 5256107. 

Ext.:2703/2800. 

https://www.researchgate.net/profile/D_K_Tiwari  
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